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Look what’s happening….  

 Dates for your Diary  

EYFS Sports Day!!  Wednesday 19th June 2024  

    Nursery (children aged 3-4 only) 9:30am-10:30am—Reception 1:45pm-3pm 

This year we are so pleased to be able to welcome parents back into 

school to watch our EYFS Sports day.  Nursery and Reception will be 

placed into small groups to work around a course of activities on the 

school field. You will be able to move around the field with your child’s 

group and watch each challenge. We ask that once children have all said 

hello to their grown ups you encourage your child to stay with the  

member of staff supporting their group so we can keep them safe and 

with the correct group. Once we have all finished the children will wave 

goodbye and head inside to enjoy a well deserved ice lolly! 

Toileting 

Across EYFS we are  

focussing on  

supporting Parents and 

the transition to Potty 

training their child. If you 

would like any help or 

support on this please 

speak to a member of the 

team. Thank you!  

 

Summer is Here 

Now that it is getting warmer please  

ensure your child has water, a 

sun hat and  

labelled sun 

cream in school. 

Thank you! 

 



 Reception Preview Learning 

 

What a fantastic start to the new 

term we have had. In Reception we 

have been treasure hunting, map  

following, meeting pirates and  

exploring stories from the Sea. 

The children really enjoyed meeting 

Pirate Ellison, she came to visit and 

the children interviewed her to  

find out about life on board a boat  

and where the best place to  

bury treasure? 

The children built a pirate ship  

outside and have been role playing 

lots of fantastic imaginative play. 

 

Phonics   

We are continuing to  

revisit phonics daily. 

Children are working on applying 

their phonics skills to write simple 

words and sentences. If you have 

any questions please speak to your 

child’s class teacher. 

We are looking forward to Sports 

Day. Receptions Sports Day starts at 

1:45pm please head to our main 

EYFS door to come on in. 

Nursery Preview Learning  

 

We have dived into our 'Under the 

Sea' topic SPLASH to see the last 

few weeks of the year out. We have 

explored many sea creatures  

already; sharks,  octopus, stingrays, 

dolphins, fish and crabs.  

We will be creating our own rock 

pool with soapy water for sea foam, 

small stones and an abundance of 

small-world rock-pool animals. We 

will dance to 'Octopus's Garden' by 

the Beatles and practise shark  

dot-to-dots with numbers  

to 5 and beyond.  

We look forward to engaging with 

the children's interests alongside 

this learning and spending time 

with the children for these last  

couple of weeks before the  

end of term. 

We have been practising our sports 

day skills this week too, ready for 

our Sports Day next week. Sports 

Day is for Nursery children aged 3 

and 4—  Don’t forget to wear  

your trainers! 

If your child would like to take part 

but does not attend on Wednesdays 

you can bring them along for the 

hour, just let us know if you are 

popping along.  


